
 

Bicester 684 

Since the last Business Meeting press coverage has included photos and articles in the Bicester 
Advertiser, the Bicester Review and the Garth Gazette for the fireworks display, Christmas float 
and the visit to the Churchill Hospital following the recent donation to SPARKS. Photos and a brief 
report about the SPARKS donation have also been sent to the Editor of the Tabler magazine.  
 
There are a couple of outstanding press releases that await confirmation of a date and time for a 
photo opportunity. These are: Bicester Archers for the funding children’s archery equipment and 
Oxford and Cherwell Valley College for the Students Racing Car project. I plan to arrange a photo 
call at OCVC in conjunction with the next college open day which is on 27th February and await 
an update as to when a photo can be arranged from the Chairman of Bicester Archers. 
 
A brief press release press release has been sent to the Bicester Advertiser giving the total raised 
for the Christmas float collection which is a requirement for the Street Collections Licence. 
 
Matt Fincham 
 
Press Officer 
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